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JOB BIDS 

No bids this week. Note, with rebalance starting July 7, 2025, job bids will be carefully monitored so we 

do not overload a classification.  
 

ORDER BANK  P - 3,868 / VN - 7,807 / H - 1,564 
 

H-LINE VOLUME UPDATE 

Due to a continued decrease in volume, the current H-Line schedule will transition to a one-shift 
production schedule (Day Shift only).  

Starting Monday, June 23, 2025, a solicitation process will begin for all Chassis H-Line employees. 
During this process, you will be asked to indicate your preference to: 

• Work full-time 
• Be laid off (partial or full) 

Please note: Day shift is considered the lead shift. If both day and night shift sign up to work the full 
time, day shift will go to their regular job, night shift will go to available work. Until the solicitation 
process is complete, we will not know the numbers and the possible impact. We will be able to share 
more details and answer questions once this is process is complete.  

This inverse TLO will remain in effect from July 7, 2025, to November 3, 2025 (subject to change based 
on operational needs). 

It is always our intention and goal to keep as many members working as possible. Thank you for your 
continued commitment and understanding as we adjust to current business demands. 

UPDATES 

REMINDER: Rebalance Period – 2025: The company’s rebalance period for 2025 will begin on July 7, 
2025, and conclude on November 3, 2025. The tasks assigned during this period are aggressive, and we 
want to stress the importance of every employee working at a normal pace and strictly following their 
Operator Instruction Sheet (OIS). 

If you encounter any issues or are unable to perform your job as outlined in your OIS, please pull your 
cord. This is an essential step in bringing attention to the issue and ensuring it’s addressed promptly and 
appropriately. 

Your UAW Bargaining reps, District reps and other Appointed reps, will continue to be available to   
support you throughout the rebalance process. 
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REMINDER: Summer Vacation: The week of June 30th will be our summer shutdown, for one week. 
Since the 4th of July falls during the shutdown and is a paid holiday, your 4th of July hours will 
automatically convert to a personal day. No action is required on your part. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


